
 

The Sherwood Robin Hood Festival Association has been actively pursuing and planning for a safe Robin 

Hood Festival that would allow our community to come together for some relaxation and fun in 

September.  After several weeks of monitoring the dire COVID-19 situation around our state, the 

Sherwood Robin Hood Festival Association Board has decided to cancel the 2021 Sherwood Robin Hood 

Festival.   

It is with heavy heart that we have had to cancel the festival but thinking about the health and welfare 

of our friends, family, and our city, this is the right choice.  We know that this will sadden many people, 

as it does us, as well as the financial impacts to our sponsors, vendors, entertainers, and the city, but 

after reviewing all the guidelines, we feel that we could not keep everyone safe and still have a festival.   

The Robin Hood Festival Association is actively pursuing and planning on a safe Holiday Festival on 

December 4th, 2021.  We are very hopeful that we will be able to provide our annual Holiday Festival 

safely, without interruption, and that we can come together as a community for some fun to start the 

holiday season. 

We would like to thank the City of Sherwood, all our Sponsors, Vendors, and the people of Sherwood for 

your patience and support.  We are looking forward to the 2022 Sherwood Robin Hood Festival.  In the 

meantime, please do what is right for you and your family to remain safe and healthy.   

 

Ron Groeger Jr 

President of the Sherwood Robin Hood Festival Association 


